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March 16, 2020

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Attn: Executive Director
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite #10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Agera Energy LLC (“Agera”) — Docket DM 19-193
Natural Gas Supplier Annual Sales Report; PUC 3003.03 (b),(c)

Dear Executive Director,

As requested by Ms. Corrine Lemay, please find enclosed Agera Energy, LLC’s (“Agera”) original
and two copies of its 2019 Natural Gas Supplier Annual Sales Report (“Report”). The
information in these documents, if made publically available, would likely cause substantial
injury to the competitive position of Agera. Therefore, Agera hereby respectfully requests that
the enclosed Report be treated by the NH PUC as confidential information and afforded all of
the protections against public disclosure pursuant to PUC 201.06 and PUC 201.07.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at sperrott@ageraenergy.com or
914-236-1406. Thank you.

Si nce rely,

/5/ Stephen Perrott
Stephen Perrott
Paralegal
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